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we manages cost recovery arrangements for Administration of the Prostheses List

(PL) and the National Joint Replacement Registry (NJRR).
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Update to the Cost Recovery Implementation Statements — 1 July 2021 to 30 June 2022 —Administration
of the Prostheses List and the National Joint Replacement Registry

The CRIS documents were updated on 30 November 2021 to report the financial results for the 2020-21
financial year. The documents also include financial forecasts for 2021-22 and future financial years.

Cost recovery arrangements for administration of the PL will be revised as part of the reforms announced
by Government in the 2021-22 Budget. Consultation on revised fees to align with modern PL listing
pathways will be undertaken during 2022.


https://www.health.gov.au/

Cost recovery of the NJRR supports Commonwealth funding to the Australian Orthopaedic Association
through to 30 June 2023 to administer the registry.

The updated CRIS documents are available at:

e Cost Recovery Implementation Statement — Administration of the Prostheses List

e National Joint Replacement Registry Cost Recovery Implementation Statement

If you have any questions regarding these updates, please email prostheses@health.gov.au


https://www.health.gov.au/resources/publications/cost-recovery-implementation-statement-administration-of-the-prostheses-list
https://www.health.gov.au/resources/publications/national-joint-replacement-registry-cost-recovery-implementation-statement
mailto:prostheses@health.gov.au
https://www.health.gov.au/health-topics/private-health-insurance

